
Sen. Floyd Prozanski; 

 

I am opposed to SB 941 as it will not help protect citizens. Illegal guns are always available to those who 

want them. Felons will always be able to get guns from the black market if they want them. Felons do 

not go through back ground checks as they are not supposed to have guns. There is one group here in 

Oregon that has tried to help the felons. The Oregon Legislature passed a law to allow the Drug Cartel 

and Mexican Gangs, who bring illegal guns to Oregon to sell, have drivers cards. The people of Oregon 

stood up and voted to overturn your bill.  

 

Many of the Sheriff's in Oregon refuse to enforce this extra work you are mandating that they do. 

Sheriffs all over the country are refusing to enforce these laws. One sheriff is training 100 legal gun 

owners to work with him if he needs help. I encourage more sheriffs to do this. 

 

Thank you for taking my testimony, 

 

Dave Hopfer 

 


